

## Town of Enfield

Building Inspection, Fire, and Health Department P.O. Box 373; 74 Lockehaven Road Enfield, New Hampshire 03748
Phone 603-632-4343 \* FAX 603-632-7391

EMAIL inspector@enfield.nh.us

March 2, 2022

MB Pro Landscape Design, LLC 24 Algonquin Rd. Enfield, NH 03748 603-252-6963

Mjburns21@hotmail.com

Attention: Mr. Michael Burns

Dear Mr. Burns:

Thank you for submitting your proposal for the replacement of an existing retaining wall at Mascoma Lakeside Park.

On behalf of the Town of Enfield and the Mascoma Lakeside Park Committee I am pleased to inform you that your quote of \$25,000.00, dated February 14, 2022, has been accepted.

We look forward to working successfully with MB Pro Landscape Design, LLC on this project.

Sincerely,

Liam P. Ehrenzweig

Town of Enfield Building Inspector, Chief of Fire Designee, Health Officer